
Clearing Notice

TO:                Eris Clearing Members

FROM:          Eris Clearing Treasury Department

NOTICE:   #21-05CN

NOTICE DATE: September 27, 2021

PUB. DATE:           September 27, 2021

SUBJECT:     Notification of changes to Crypto Withdrawal fees

This Clearing Notice serves to notify Participants of Eris Clearing, LLC (“ErisX”) that as
of September 28, 2021 ErisX will be making the following changes to the fees
associated with withdrawals.

Asset Current Withdrawal Fee New Withdrawal Fee*

Bitcoin (BTC) 0.0005 BTC 0.00025 BTC

* Subject to a change.

If you have any questions regarding this Clearing Notice please, contact Treasury
Operations via email treasury.operations@erisx.com or call Client Services on +1 888
782 7481 Option 2.
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